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27 June 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

Maiden Erlegh in Reading Sports Day – 6 July 2023 

We are writing to confirm that Maiden Erlegh Reading Annual Sports Day will take place on 

Thursday 6 July 2023. 

All students are permitted to wear their MER PE kit for sports day. This is not a non-uniform day, 

students must wear their MER PE kit. Their kit is made up of an MER PE polo shirt, black / navy 

sports shorts and/or tracksuit bottoms. 

Students are encouraged to substitute their PE polo shirt for a T-shirt or polo shirt that matches 

their house colour: 

• Green for Griffin 

• Red for Phoenix 

• Blue for Triton. 

If you have any questions or concerns then please contact via the office email 

meroffice@maidenerleghtrust.org. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

   
 
Mr D Hibbins 
Head of PE 
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